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TOWNSHIP OF OCEAN 
50 Railroad Avenue, Waretown, New Jersey  08758  (609) 693-3302  Fax: (609) 693-9026 

To Whom it May Concern 

Notice of Water Service Line Material Confirmation 
Dear Resident: 

In July 2021, P.L.2021, Ch.183 (Law) was enacted, requiring all community water systems to replace 
lead and galvanized service lines in their service area within 10 years. Under the law, the Township of 
Ocean is required to inventory public and private water services to identify all service line materials. The 
Township’s water service line inventory is available at https://twpoceannj.gov/index.html. The current 
service line inventory identifies this address as an unknown material for the “PRIVATE WATER 
SERVICE” as identified in the image below. 

 
Image from: Lead Service Line Replacement Collaborative (2021) 

In an effort to report all private water service line materials to the State of New Jersey, the Township of 
Ocean is requesting you, the Homeowner, to inspect your current water service and determine the 
material that has been installed for your property.  Enclosed with this letter you will find pictures of the 
following water service materials: 

1. Copper Water Service 
2. Polyethylene (Plastic) Water Service 
3. Galvanized Water Service 

The Township of Ocean is requesting that you complete the attached survey to help determine the 
material type of the private water service line at this address. Survey can be returned via regular mail, via 
Ocean Township drop-box, or via e-mail to Nicholas.Specht@rve.com.   

For reporting purposes or to ask any questions regarding this matter, you can contact Nicholas Specht 
with Remington & Vernick Engineers via email at Nicholas.Specht@rve.com or via phone at (732) 286-
9220 x 1614. 
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Sincerely, 

 

 

Diane B.  Ambrosio, CMR RMC 

Township Administrator 

 

Enclosures: Water Service Material Survey to be Returned 

cc: via e-mail  
  Mayor Ben LoParo 
 Deputy Mayor Kenneth Baulderstone 
 Committeewoman Lydia Dodd 
 Mr. Matthew Ambrosio, Superintendent of Public Works 
 Mr. James Oris, P.E., P.P., C.M.E., C.P.W.M. 
 Mr. Nicholas Specht, E.I.T.  
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Township of Ocean - Water Service Material Survey  
 

NAME:_____________________________________________ 
 

ADDRESS:__________________________________________ 
 

Please identify your Private Water Service Material Type and 
return to Township via regular mail, via Township drop-box, or via 

e-mail to Nicholas.Specht@rve.com 
 

� Copper Water Service 

 
� Polyethylene (Plastic) Water Service 

 
� Galvanized Water Service 
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